From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney <emcchesn@chipublib.org>
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 8:34 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: NAA Conference 

 

Dear Steve:  this email is to inform you that I returned to work today after speaking at the National After School Alliance conference in Orlando, FL this week.  I attended the conference and returned to work today.  All costs were covered by the CPL Foundation. 
Thank you!
Liz 
Sent using OWA for iPhone 

